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May 21, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The Manitoba Government announced today in the Phase 2 DRAFT PLAN that it is examining 

additional steps to gradually continue to safely restore services, which includes education. 

 

The St. James-Assiniboia School Division will be providing further communication in the coming 

days regarding what this looks like and what this means for our families.  With today’s 

announcement and knowing that our schools are subject to limited access, please be assured 

that our plans will continue to prioritize the safety and well-being of our students and staff.  It is 

our understanding that limited access to our schools will be in support of such things as one-on-

one learning, assessment, and transition planning for the upcoming school year.                

 

Please note, student academic programming and delivery will continue to be done remotely 

using digital media and print materials.   

 

We will continue to communicate new information as it becomes available. Thank you for your 

continued support as we now navigate through the next phase while ensuring our learning 

community stays safe and healthy. 

 

 

 

Mike Wake 

Superintendent 

https://news.gov.mb.ca/news/index.html?item=48279&posted=2020-05-21
https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/restoring/phase-two.html
https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/k12/covid/support/limited_use_school.html

